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Adult Glassy-winged sharpshooter

WEEKLY COMMENTS

The purpose of the newsletter is to keep all those concerned 
with Glassy-winged sharpshooter (GWSS) and Pierce’s Disease 
(PD) in the Temecula Valley up to date on GWSS activity in the 
area, based on monitoring being conducted by the University 
of California, Riverside. The monitoring program is supported 
by the California Department of Food & Agriculture and the 
Pierce's Disease Control Program. This newsletter provides 
updates twice a month over the most of the year of seasonal 
counts of GWSS from 160 traps in citrus groves and vineyards, 
counts relative to past years, and a list of the traps that 
caught GWSS. Only traps that caught GWSS will be listed, 
along with their unique trap identifier and total number of 
GWSS adults caught.

Copies of this and past newsletters, along with other 
information relevant to glassy-winged sharpshooter and 
Pierce's disease in Temecula Valley, can be found 
here: temeculagwss.ucr.edu

Updated maps of the trapping results can be found here:       
http://apps4.cdfa.ca.gov/piercesmaps/
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With this unusually cool and overcast May/June, GWSS have 
not been detected in the traps. Typically this time of year we 
start to see the summer increase of GWSS but that hasn’t 
happened yet. The next survey will be in 2 weeks and we may 
get a better idea of what is to come.

http://temeculagwss.ucr.edu/
http://apps4.cdfa.ca.gov/piercesmaps/
http://cisr.ucr.edu/temeculagwss/
mailto:matt.daugherty@ucr.edu
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June 6, 2023 Data
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